
 

YOUR UNION IS ON THE MOVE!!! 

Look at what’s been happening so far!!! 

 

 We got an Officer’s LWOP charge dropped to a verbal warning. 

 We negotiated with management to allow more Officers time off on Friday Dec 22nd and Friday 

Dec 29th to spend time with their families. 

 We assisted 5th platoon with some ongoing issues they were having in their Roll Call, i.e., 

(supervision, leave, and working conditions) just to name a few. 

 The Chairman & Vice Chairman visited the Mark Center Roll Call for a Meet and Greet with the 

Officers and Management.  We posted some Union news on their breakroom board and had 

one Officer to join!  Welcome Officer Fox 😊! 

 Thank you to Officer Knox for agreeing to post the next union meeting information in the break 

room. 

 We have had 30+ Officers to join since we were sworn in in August 2023! Welcome to All our 

New Officers 😊! 

 We are working toward having Shop Stewards on every platoon at the Reservation and in all 

buildings for all shifts.   

 On January 22, 2024, your union filed a Union initiated grievance on the entire PFPA Medical 

Program. STAY TUNED FOR THE NEXT STEPS!!! 

 Moving forward  

When each Officer receives their annual medical email, there will be verbiage attached to 

the email regarding the two (2) FORMS that are required to be signed: DD FORM 2005 and 

DD FORM 2870. This will better explain the forms, why you must sign them, who has 

permission to view them, and why the forms cannot be removed. Please see below: 

 

1) DD Form 2005 “Privacy Act Statement - Health Care Records” 

- This form is required by law to create and maintain a medical record 

- RMFD, CEHS and DHA (DoD Healthcare Facilities/Di-Lorenzo (Di-Lo)) needs your permission to 

obtain personal health information in order to conduct the annual medical examination. 

Although the form mentions other purposes, RMFD, CEHS and DiLo are ONLY using the 

information within your medical record to determine your fitness for duty 

- RMFD, CEHS and DiLo are NOT sharing any information with any outside entity, to include the 

VA, without your consent which actually requires your signed approval on a separate and 

additional DD Form 2870 (it is a violation without your consent) 

 

2) DD Form 2870 “Authorization for Disclosure of Medical or Dental Information” 

- This form is required in order to give RMFD and CEHS permission to review records from DiLo 

- The medical information is shared ONLY between RMFD, CEHS and DiLo and it may include 

prior lab results, previous audiology notes, diagnostic test results, etc.  


